
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0053
Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 8:36:50 AM

-- Name --
Sean Honsinger

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
This is ridiculous , we pay enough for energy , more than enough even. Your greed is only hurting our community
not helping




